July 24, 2014

TransCanada

450 - 1 Street SW
Calgary, Alberta, Canada
T2P 5H1

Dear Mr. Paquin:
Re: Letter of Support for Energy East Pipeline Project

Flagstaff County Council is pleased to offer our commitment to support the proposal
for the Energy East Pipeline Project.

We believe this project offers tremendous potential for economic growth
opportunities such as tax revenues and job creation in all provinces and territories
across Canada as well as significant benefits to local communities and businesses in
services such as food, accommodations, hardware, fuel, parts and more. This project
will have a significant positive impact in the Flagstaff Region.

We support TransCanada in this endeavor to successfully move the crude oil from
Alberta to New Brunswick.

Yours truly,

J. Gi

Shelly Armstrong/ CLGM
Chief Administrative Officer
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